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YEAR 6 EXCURSION TO CANBERRA 
Monday 17th June – Wednesday 19th June 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
Reserving of places and initial deposit for the Year 6 excursion to Canberra is now being 
accepted. Deposits of $120 will be required to indicate that you wish your child to attend.  
 
The cost for this excursion per child is yet to be confirmed (depending on numbers 
attending). Students will visit venues including both Parliament House and Old Parliament 
House, Australian War Memorial, Royal Australian Mint, High Court of Australia, Electoral 
Education Centre, National Capital Exhibition and Questacon. 
 
After initial deposits have been paid, parents will have a choice of two methods of finalising 
payment. (Using Online payments, EFTPOS, Credit cards, Cash or Cheque). 
 

1. Full payment of the remaining amount (to be determined) in one transaction. 
Or 

2. Two scheduled payments. 
 
Please complete the attached permission note and return it to your child’s teacher, if you 
wish your child to attend this excursion. Place the initial deposit with the permission note, 
in the payment envelope provided. Payment can also be made online, through the school 
website. After numbers and costs have been confirmed, we will send home medical 
information sheets and the list of requirements etc.   
 
Permission note and deposit is required by Monday 18th March 2019. 
 
We are all looking forward to an educational and fun excursion that will be memorable for 
all the children. 
 
 
 
 
T Dessent & R Batoua       S McKay 
Excursion Co-ordinators       Principal 
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